
26th May 2023

Mr D Kenny
Executive Headteacher

Stars of the week 
Congratulations to this week’s 

Stars. We are very proud of you!

Nursery: Millie
Sofia

Reception: Charlotte
YEAR 1: Mollie
YEAR 2: The Whole Class
YEAR 3: Sylvie
YEAR 4: Frankie
YEAR 5: Bella 
YEAR 6: Reuben
PPA: Mollie W
Afterschool: Alfie H

Headteacher Message

.

YEAR ATTENDANCE 
THIS WEEK:

NURSERY 94.0%

RECEPTION 93.1%

Y1 92.5%

Y2 92.5%

Y3 94.0%

Y4 97.5%

Y5 98.3%

Y6 95.4%

TOTAL 94.7%

YEAR TO DATE 95.8%

)NiNI       Claudia

Terrific Timekeepers
We would like to remind 
Parents/Carers that doors 
open at 8.20am. Our terrific 
timekeepers for this week were our 
Y1,Y2,Y3 and Y4 pupils. There are a 
few pupils who are still not making 
the gate on time. Lets aim for a fresh 
start after half term, and be on time.

British Sandwich Week
This week is British Sandwich
Week. Do you go classic with a 
ham and cheese, or something 
more devise like an egg salad - or 
maybe you like something a bit 
more modern, with pastrami and 
pickles? Well, turns out 
it's the ploughman’s 
cheese sandwich that 
is top of the list for 
Brits. What filling will 
you choose to celebrate?

Dear Parents and Carers,
This week and last, Year 2 children completed their statuary national tests (otherwise known as SATs).
We are extremely proud of them for all the hard-work and effort they have put in. It is always
heart-warming to see their hard work and resilience shine through.
On Thursday we were delighted to welcome the catering team from KMBC into school to talk to our
school council about healthy eating and the importance of a balanced lunch. The children
taste tested a variety of different options that our school canteen could produce, and designed the
school lunch menu for this summer. It was a great experience for the children and I am
delighted that they chose my favourite… lasagne!
We have had children from Year 4 visiting Bispham Hall on a two-night residential in which they took part in a range of
outdoor adventure activities to develop their independence, confidence and trying something new. We have to say a
massive thank you to Mrs. Paes and Miss. Heaton who have organised the residential and to all the staff who went over
the course of the week.
Next week is the summer half term. Please enjoy a restful break and make the most out of the sunshine.
Mr D Kenny – Executive Headteacher

What Do I Do Outside School?
Sophie, Molly, Olivia, Sheena, Jessica 
and Luna from Y3 all completed their 
first ever Brownie camp at Kingswood 
Camp Colomendy. They thoroughly 
enjoyed it, even if they didn’t get much 
sleep. Something tells me, you might 
have been chatting instead of sleeping!

PTA News
The PTA would like to say a big 
thank you for your support with their 
‘Movie Night’. They raised £500 from 
this event. They also bought stage 
curtains for Production Club for their 
upcoming production of ‘Matilda’. 

School Holidays
Enjoy your half term holidays next 
week, its going to be a hot one, so 
don’t forget that suntan 
cream and we will see 
you back in school on 
the 5th June.

Y6 Swimming 
It’s swimming lessons for Y6 
the first week back we return. 
Please remember to bring your 
swimming bag in with you.



FOCUS OF THE WEEK

. 

Dates for your diary
26th May: Finish for Half term
5th June: School reopens
5th June: Y6 Swimming lessons
8th June: NO ENRICHMENT CLUBS
14-16th June : Y6 JCA Trip

LATE PICK UP FROM SCHOOL
If children are not collected at the normal pick up time of 
2.50pm OR are late being collected from an afterschool 
activity, they will go into afterschool which is chargeable
as follows:
½ hour from school close time= £3 per day   
1 hour from school close time= £5 per day
anything after 1 hour up until 5.30pm = £10 per day
(Late after 5.30pm - £1 for every minute late)

All wraparound care is to be booked through 
the MCAS parent app. Our numbers are 
capped, so please remember to book, as we 
may not have availability on the day. If you 
have booked an afterschool sessions and no 
longer require it, please email the school office 
ASAP. Thank you

SEND
We have our SEND Parent 

Surgery available on Monday’s 
from 1:45 onwards, to book a 
15 minute slot, please email 

Mrs Humphreys on 
Send@BlacklowBrowSchool.co.uk

Or contact the school office

WORDS OF 
THE WEEK

MATHS
Reflect

ENGLISH
Separate

Gold, Gold, Gold

Enrichment Clubs
As this term’s clubs come to an end, here are a few photos of what the children have experienced here at 
Blacklow. We have had Games club, TT Rockstars Club, Friends of Nature Club, and lots more, there’s 
been something for everyone.

We are proud to announce that 
Blacklow Brow School has been 
awarded the School Games GOLD 
Award for the second year running!

Safeguarding

If you have any concerns or worries about a child 
please contact the Designated Safeguarding Lead Mr 
Kenny and Deputy Safeguarding Lead 
Mrs Gibson-Burkert.
Safeguarding is everyone’s 
responsibility and all people in the 
school community have a statutory 
duty to act on any concern. You can 
always ring Mash on 
0151 443 2600.

mailto:Send@BlacklowBrowSchool.co.uk

